
Most Blessed Sacrament Parish School​
4255 Bellevue Road​
Toledo, Ohio 43613​

blessedsacramenttoledo.com 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Families, 

Fr. Keith and I are writing to share with you a fantastic opportunity to provide a scholarship to Blessed 
Sacrament School through a dollar-for-dollar tax credit. As Ohioans, we are eligible to donate up to $750.00 (or 
$1,500.00 for those who are married filing jointly) to a Scholarship Granting Organization (SGO) that in turn 
will provide a tax credit to the donor based on one’s tax liability. While you cannot claim more than your total 
tax liability, as long as you owe at least $750.00 (or $1,500.00) on your Ohio taxes, you can donate up to the 
full amount and receive an equivalent amount as a credit on your State of Ohio tax return. 
  
The Diocese of Toledo Scholarship Fund was created as the official SGO for our diocesan Catholic schools. See 
the QR code below or go to www.dotsgo.org. By clicking “Donate” you can choose to donate on-line or mail a 
check. You can then select our school. School families will then submit applications to receive a scholarship 
from the SGO, where the families with the most need are considered first. Please know that 100% of the 
donations received will be awarded in the form of scholarships to cover the difference between Ed Choice 
vouchers and the tuition (which is higher), and any donation designated in our school’s name will go 
directly to benefit students in our school!  
        ​  
Your 2024 tax refund can quickly offset your gift amount if you make your donation before filing your taxes by 
April 15th! If you are married filing jointly, kindly submit two separate donations. Be sure to consult your tax 
advisor on your specific situation and remember to claim the credit when you file your taxes. 
  
If you have any general questions about how this works, please call Jake Johnson, the Director of Catholic 
School Mission at the Diocese of Toledo, who is coordinating this project at jjohnson@tolediodiocese.org or 
419-214-4946. 
  
I hope you take advantage of this opportunity to provide additional scholarships to our students! 
  
In Christ,​
Fr. Keith and Mrs. Empie                                                              ​  
  
                                                            ​ ​ ​ Link to the Diocese of Toledo Scholarship Fund       
 

http://www.dotsgo.org

